



Thompson Cariboo Community Council Meeting

Date: March 20/18

Location: 45 – 450 Lansdowne St.

Time: 5:00pm – 7.00pm

Present: Alison Raaby, Tracy Jo Russell, Tami Pedersen, Gerry London, Lesley Harpauer, Nikki Vincent, Gillian Tomy, Tony Cuglietta, Laura Klassen
Linda Evans - phone

AGENDA TOPICS			
TOPIC	DISCUSSION		
Welcome			
Adoption of Previous Minutes	Motion: No minutes		
TOPIC	DISCUSSION		
Adoption of the Agenda	Changes to Agenda - Remove PAC report - Add Funfest letter Motion: Moved- Tracy Jo Russell 2 nd – Gillian Tomy All in favor		
	ACTION	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE
	NA	NA	NA
TOPIC	DISCUSSION		
Reports	Self-Advocates Clearwater <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Jillian – there is a fundraiser coming in April. • Accreditation surveyors are coming • Fundraiser is April 20th - Dinner – vegetarian option - Silent Auction - 3 bands - Doors open at 5:00 - Dinner at 5:30 		

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Ends at 9:00 - Poster to come. Nikki will send one out - Cost of tickets \$18 each – limited number of tickets to be sold <p>Cariboo</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Linda going to 100 mile Thursday to do Self Determination • Organized/registered 10 people for the April Workshops • A member from Williams Lake is going to present at the inclusion Conference <p>Gerry</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Nothing new, looking forward to the next PAC meeting <p>Tony</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • It has been many years since presentation of the Power of Our Stories with the Self Advocate Support Network, would like to see the return of this • Would like to see a Self-Advocates Leadership Conference in this area again, been a long time. <p>SUSA is starting to look into organizing a conference for next year</p> <p>Tracy Jo</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • TJ is getting excited for the upcoming workshops and presenting <p>Tami</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The SUSA group has done some brainstorming around the SA conference looking at 2019 as well as some ideas for fundraising for SA to be able to attend/participate in different activities/events • <p>CLBC</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Busy time of the year • End of the budget year • Getting closer to knowing the next budget • No staffing changes 						
	<table border="1" style="width: 100%; border-collapse: collapse;"> <thead> <tr> <th style="width: 50%;">ACTION</th> <th style="width: 30%;">PERSON RESPONSIBLE</th> <th style="width: 20%;">DEADLINE</th> </tr> </thead> <tbody> <tr> <td> </td> <td> </td> <td> </td> </tr> </tbody> </table>	ACTION	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE			
ACTION	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE					

AGENDA TOPICS	
TOPIC	DISCUSSION
Old Business	<p>2018 workshop planning</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Next Community Council we will know numbers of participants • Let Jennifer know what equipment the presenters may need as soon as possible • Jennifer will look into getting maps for the workshops • Lunch – sandwiches, soup/salad, vegetarian & gluten free options <p>Inclusion Calendar</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Send info out soon with a deadline for submissions October 10/18 • Make a poster to send out and to hand out at the workshops
TOPIC	DISCUSSION

New Business	Funfest letter		
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Request for a donation towards the cost of Funfest • Tabled until the April meeting 		
	ACTION	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE
NA	NA	NA	

Announcements:

Meeting adjourned: 6:15 pm

Next meeting: April 17/18 @ 5:00 pm

Food for next meeting – BBQ chicken & salads